
 Dear IANA-NC members, Greetings to you all.  

We have launched ourselves in this new endeavor to bring together the 
nursing community in North Carolina to share and grow together. It has 
also been my desire to build ourselves a community where we could share 
our common goals, ideas, achievements and even our perils. And so I 
solicit support from all you our fellow Indians in this wonderful profession 
that we have chosen, to come together to help share what we have in 
common.  

The purpose of the Indian American Nurses Association of North Carolina 
is to uphold the image of the Indian nurses in U.S.A. as a professional 
group and to promote the welfare of its members.  This organization can 
serve as a platform not   just to promote our rich cultural heritage but also 
to support and enrich each other in our professional growth. The seeds 
have just been sowed but it needs to be cared for and watered to bear 
fruits. Remember “Team work makes a Dream work” – Author Unknown, 
hence let us all join hands together to make this dream work. 

I invite each one of you to be a member of the Indian American Nurses 
Association here in the heart of North Carolina. At  this point and time we 
have outlined some benefits and purposes, but in order   to get started I 
need each one of you, your commitment and time since what  you  do and 
all your efforts are valuable and will make a difference.  

Thank you and God bless you!   

Sincerely,  

Nancy   Dias                          

Nancy Dias 

President   IANANC 

Term: 2010 - 2012 


